
Lowry Bay Yacht Club (Inc.) 

24/25 Sailing Season 

Notice to Competitors (NTC07) 

 

Youth Race 1000hrs 29th June 2025 

Please be informed that a Youth Race has been scheduled for 1000 hrs on 29th June 2025. 

Reason for the changes: 

There were insufficient entries to run the race on the 11th May 2025. The new date will attract 
more competitors.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this change.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Irene Muirhead  

LBYC Vice Commodore  

19th May 2025 

 
 
 


